
KCPD Commanders Lodge 102 
5231 NE Antioch Rd. #218 

Kansas City, Mo. 64119 

October 19, 2020 

On behalf of the Police Commanders who comprise KCPD Commanders Lodge 102, 
Fraternal Order of Police, am proud to advise you that our Lodge supports your 
election to Clay County Missouri Sheriff. This endorsement is based on your proven 
leadership while not only serving in the US Army, but your continued service and 
innovative leadership you have displayed since joining the Clay County Sheriff's 
Department. 

To us, there is no commitment greater than to serve the brave men and women who 
risk their lives to protect our country and our communities. Your 25 years of combined 
military and law enforcement service have shown you are prepared to lead the Clay 
County Sheriff's Department and our Community in this capacity. 

Our Lodge looks forward to and expects great things when you become the next Clay 
County Missouri Sherriff. 

Gregory Williams 
President 
KCPD Commanders Lodger 102 
Fraternal Order of Police 
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